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Food Truck Committee  
 
Meeting Minutes  
 
Date:   Monday, February 11, 2019  
Time:   12:00pm  
Place:  Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard, Stamford, CT  
 
The Food Truck Committee met at the above time and place. The following items 
were reviewed.  
 
ATTENDEES: Matthew Quinones, Frank Fedeli, Tyrone Joseph, Diedrich Hohn, 
Gary Peterson. 
 

Item/Number Description Invitee 
 
FTC19.001 

 
APPROVAL: Pending permits 

 
Frank Fedeli 

 
FTC19.002 

 
Public Comment Section 

 
Public 

 
FTC19.003 

 
REVIEW: Food Truck compliance 
update and actions taken against 
trucks for not having street 
vending permits 

 
Frank Fedeli 

 
FTC18.016 

 
REVIEW: Possible signage at 
Latham Park for Food Trucks 

 
Jim Travers 

 

 

Co-Chair Matthew Quinones opened the meeting and the committee reviewed 

the pending permits. A motion was made and seconded to approve the street 

vending permits for the following venders, (Julian’s New York Hot Dogs, The 

Poutine King, Chili Pepper Food Truck). The motion passed 4- 0 – 0 (Quinones, 

Hohn, Joseph, Fedeli in favor).   
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Gary Petersen joined the meeting at 12:13pm. 

Co-Chair Matthew Quinones opened the Public Comment Section and no one 

from the public requested to speak.  

The committee reviewed the current state of Food Truck compliance and actions 

taken against trucks for not having street vending permits and various parking 

violations. The committee discussed adding to the March agenda a review item to 

discuss establishing Food Truck Zones in the East & West Side districts of 

Stamford, and formalizing a Food Truck Zone in Downtown Stamford.  

The committee discussed item FTC18.06. Gary Peterson reported it is the desire 

of the Transportation Bureau Chief, Jim Travers, that no additional signage be 

placed at Latham Park at this time.  

The committee tentatively scheduled meeting dates for the Stamford Food Truck 

Committee for the next six months; 3/11/19, 4/8/19, 5/13/19, 6/10/19, 7/8/19, 

and 8/12/19. 

A motion was made and approved unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 

Representative Quinones adjourned the meeting at 12:43pm  

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Matthew Quinones  
 
Co-Chair 
Stamford Food Truck Committee 

 

 


